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Newhall Bulletin: 23.10.2020 

Attendance This Week 

Cherry 98% 

Willow 98.67% 

Beech 96.97% 

Rowan 95.83% 

Elm 97.01% 

Hazel 97.14% 

Air 705 

Earth 668 

Fire 705 

Water 699 

House Points 

Message from the Senior Leadership Team:   
As we finish this week we also finish this half term, it’s wonderful to reflect on everything that has happened in 
school since September. The children have made wonderful progress and there have been some really 
memorable moments. This week saw Year One celebrate ‘Castle Day’ which was a great success! The children 
used the VR goggles to look around castles and palaces, they learnt royal dances and even had a banquet fit for 
kings and queens! The children were so excited to tell every adult they saw about what they had been doing and 
the adults were very excited to show everyone the castles the children had built. It was a fantastic way to finish 
off the term. Over half term, don’t forget to ‘get caught reading’,  take a photo of your child reading somewhere 
unusual or exciting. We can’t wait to see the photos and put them on our reading display! We really hope that 
the weather allows for lots of safe, outdoor adventures over half term. Enjoy the break and we will look forward 
to seeing you again on 2nd November 2020. 
 

A Message from Friends of Newhall: 
Your child will be bringing home their  individually designed greetings card sample today with an order form for 
you to purchase, if you wish.  The designs are available as cards, gift tags, mugs, tea towels or as a bag for life.  
There is a quick turnaround for this fundraiser to ensure a timely delivery therefore, please ensure all orders are 
returned by Thursday 5th November at the very latest. 

Upcoming Events: 
26th - 30th October—Half term holi-
days 
13th November - Children in Need 
Fundraising Day 

16th – 20th November—Anti Bullying 
Week 

30th November—Book Fair 

Next week’s menu: 

This QR code can be read by any 
barcode scanner app on your smart 
phone to access the allergen and 
nutritional data.  
Or visit http://j.mp/2BzimRC 

Please note, there is a 
new menu after half 
term so please do 
have a look at the 
new options.  

Poppy Appeal 
>ŝŬĞ�ƐŽ�ŵĂŶǇ�ƚŚŝŶŐƐ�ƚŚŝƐ�ǇĞĂƌ͕�ƚŚĞ�
WŽƉƉǇ��ƉƉĞĂů�ŚĂƐ�ŚĂĚ�ƚŽ�ĂĚĂƉƚ�ƚŽ�
ƚŚĞ�ƚŚƌĞĂƚ�ŽĨ��ŽǀŝĚ-ϭϵ͘ dŚĞǇ�ĂƌĞ�
ĐĂůůŝŶŐ�ŽŶ�ƚŚĞ�ƉƵďůŝĐ�ƚŽ�ƐƵƉƉŽƌƚ�ƚŚĞŵ�
ůŝŬĞ�ŶĞǀĞƌ�ďĞĨŽƌĞ͕�ďĞĐĂƵƐĞ�ĞǀĞƌǇ�
ƉŽƉƉǇ�ĐŽƵŶƚƐ͘� 

�ŌĞƌ�ŚĂůĨ�ƚĞƌŵ͕�ǁĞ�ǁŝůů�ŚĂǀĞ�Ă�
ůŝŵŝƚĞĚ�ŶƵŵďĞƌ�ŽĨ�ŝƚĞŵƐ�ĂǀĂŝůĂďůĞ�ŝŶ�
ƐĐŚŽŽů��ĨŽƌ�ǇŽƵ�ƚŽ�ŚĞůƉ�ƐƵƉƉŽƌƚ�ƚŚŝƐ�
ǁŽƌƚŚǇ�ĐĂƵƐĞ͘ 

�ŝƉ�WƵůů—ϱϬƉ 

�ĂŐ�ƌĞŇĞĐƚŽƌ—ϱϬƉ 

tƌŝƐƚďĂŶĚ—άϭ 

^ŶĂƉ�ďĂŶĚ—�άϭ�ĂŶĚ�ƚŚĞ 

ƚƌĂĚŝƟŽŶĂů�ƉĂƉĞƌ�ƉŽƉƉǇ͊ 


